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Application Information 
 
The Home Building Industry Disaster Relief Fund (HBIDRF) was established to assist areas affected 
by natural disaster with a focus on rebuilding communities and helping people get back into their 
homes.  The HBIDRF is a recognized 501(c)(3) charitable organization.   
 
The HBIDRF makes funds available for direct contribution to other recognized charities aiming to 
meet the primary need of shelter for victims of disaster.  The HBIDRF board would like to give you 
the opportunity to recommend charitable organizations that are actively working in your region.  
 
Charities can include any recognized 501(c)3 organization operated exclusively for charitable purposes.  
These charitable organizations may be involved in making direct contributions to adversely impacted 
individuals through established process, or with coordinated building projects such as temporary 
shelters, one-day re-builds, blitzes, etc.   
 
Requests should clearly demonstrate the coordination between the local building industry, the 
charitable organization and the rebuilding activities.  For example, the HBIDRF has proudly 
supported the efforts of builders who have volunteered to repair houses for victims of disaster by 
providing funds to purchase the necessary building materials for these activities.   
 
Your application will be reviewed by the HBIDRF Board of Directors who will make all funding 
decisions.  In order to best evaluate the funding request, please provide documentation confirming the 
charitable status of the suggested organization along with information about the activities of the 
organization and how those activities align with the objectives of the HBIDRF. Funds are limited and 
will be disbursed upon approval of the HBIDRF Board and as available.  
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